From: IdGlss =0 |

Sent: 15 December 2023 22:12
To: Planning

Cc: Emma Krikler

Subject: Application No: 2023/4538/P

Dear Madam/Sir,

We have just become aware of this application this evening.

We had not received any notification from our neighbours nor the council in relation to these plans.

We are extremely concerned at the scale of the proposals. The proposed extension is on our boundary, and is
excessively high. At 3.7 metres it goes beyond a single storey extension.

We are concerned that it will block the light to our main living area and garden, and will be intrusive. This is
particularly so as the road is on a hill and we are lower down.

Looking out of our downstairs bay window, we will be confronted by a 3.7 metre wall.

Further, the extension is right next to our daughter’s room, and we are concerned that her privacy will be affected,
particularly if the roof is accessed in order to carry out regular maintenance (it is to be a brown roof), or as a roof
terrace in time.

Please register this as a formal objection to these proposals. Should you require further information, do let us
know.

Yours faithfully,

Alex and Emma Krikler



